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SHED FIRE ON HIGHWAY 10 SATURDAY

	 

 Traffic was impacted on Highway 10, just north of King Street, for several hours Saturday as crews dealt with a shed fire on a

property on the west side of the road. Caledon Fire and Emergency Services reported they were called out at about 10 a.m. The

building was fully involved by the time they arrived. Deputy Chief Mark Wallace reported a man tried to fight the fire and received

minor injuries. There is no word as to the cause of the fire.Photo by Bill Rea
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